
Self-Assessment 

The self-assessment essay that was part of your FARSA is not part of the eFAR.  The self-

assessment should be sent in a Word format to your department chair.  Include in your statement 

an analysis of teaching evaluations that you have in your possession at this time.  Review 

priorities that you set last year, and give an indication of accomplishments or revisions related to 

those priorities.  Please describe your priorities for the coming year. 

Both eFAR and the self-assessment will be due on June 1
st
 (Faculty Handbook, p. 89).   


